
 

       
February, 2011 

 
 
TO:  All Participants 
  AFL Hotel & Restaurant Workers Health & Welfare Trust Fund 
 
FROM: Board of Trustees 
 
SUBJECT: Vision Care Plan 
  
  

I. Vision Care Program – Kaiser Foundation’s Health Plan 

 
 
In reference to Section VIII. Vision Care Program Terminated Providers; please 
disregard the termination of the Kaiser Foundation’s Health Plan, Inc.   
 
Kaiser Foundation’s Health Plan will continue to provide services as a participating 
provider under the Vision Care Program. 
 

 

 

REMINDER 

 

All vision claims must be filed within 90 days from the date of service. 

 

You are free to use any licensed care provider of your choice and receive the 
Trust Fund’s allowances for covered services and supplies.  However, by 

receiving services from a participating provider, you limit your out-of-pocket costs 
for covered services.  For a complete listing of participating vision care providers, 

please contact the Trust Fund office. 

 

 
 
 
 Should you have any questions on the above changes or need assistance with 
your coverage, please contact the Trust Fund office at 523-0199, or for neighbor 
islands, call toll free at (866) 772-8989. 


